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Proposed Parking Restrictions 
Stockers Hill, Boughton-under-Blean 

Second Consultation 
 
You may recall a previous consultation carried out with residents following a request for 
double yellow lines along a short section of Stockers Hill. 
 
As a result of comments received from some residents, we have now amended the proposals 
to a single yellow line on one side of the road, with a double yellow line on the other side of 
the road. The single yellow line will restrict parking between 10:00am and 11:00am Monday 
to Friday, to prevent all day commuter parking whilst minimising the impact on residents’ 
parking. 
 
It is proposed to introduce these waiting restrictions to improve the safety of road users by 
removing parked cars at this location. These vehicles currently force vehicles out to the 
centre of the carriageway, creating a hazard for oncoming traffic. 
 
If you support or object to the proposal please complete the reply slip below and return to the 
Borough Council in the pre-paid envelope provided, before Wednesday 18th February 2009.  
A space has also been provided to allow you to add any further comments you may have. 
 
 
 

 
Proposed Parking Restrictions – Stockers Hill, Boughton-under-Blean  
Second Consultation 
  
Please tick one of the following boxes 
 
 I Support the proposal to install parking 

restrictions as shown above 
 I Object to the proposal 

    
Name & Address Comments 

    
    
    
    
    
    
    

The information supplied will only be used in conjunction with this proposal, and used for geographical analysis 
purposes only 



 
 
 
 
 

 
Plan of proposed restrictions 
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